Jawaharlal Nehru Port Trust (JNPT)
Removal of additional handling charges for DPD by rail containers AT JN PORT

Notice No.: | JNP/CM(T}/Trade Not ail/2020/ "7 | pate: 17/03/2020

In order to promote Direct Port Delivery (DPD) by rail, all the Port Terminals at JN Port would
hereby treat DPD containers moved by rail at par with normal ICD container so that no
additional charges are levied. These containers has to be declared upfront as DPD by rail in IAL
(Import Advance List) by Shipping Lines.

The above Trade Notice has come into effect from 2"¢ March, 2020.

Any queries related to this notification must be addressed to:

Chief Manager (Traffic)
Jawaharlal Nehru Port Trust
Administration Building, Sheva,
Taluka - Uran, Navi Mumbai -400707

Tel No:022- 27244191; Email: cmt@jnport.gov.in
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